I am writing on this platform to say I do not agree with this legislation and don't feel it necessary or needed to have an
independent governing body to censor or decide what is information and what is disinformation all the while the government is
exempt from this legislation.

This is very dangerous territory.

I hold very close the ability to have freedom of speech and bringing this legislation in only opens the door further for communism
and closing the door on democracy which this country has always stood by.
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Address
I am happy for my comment to be published and added as a submission against the introduction of this policy.

Best Regards Richard Vaughan



